
From: Chris Jones
To: DC Consultation
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 19NP0117 Land south of Greenhaugh School Greenhaugh Tarset

Hexham Northumberland NE48 1LY
Date: 03 February 2020 11:32:46

Dear Colin,

I have reviewed the submitted written scheme of investigation relating to condition 10 of approved application
19NP0022 and I am happy to approve the scheme which shall be executed in full. I have one minor comment,
relating to section 2.1.1 which refers to the IFA Standard and Guidance for Archaeological Excavations and
should refer to the Chartered Institute of Field Archaeologists (CIFA) Standard and Guidance for an
archaeological watching brief.

Best wishes,

Chris

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 07 January 2020 11:59
To: Chris Jones
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 19NP0117 Land south of Greenhaugh School Greenhaugh Tarset
Hexham Northumberland NE48 1LY

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received by
Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=19NP0117
DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)
Mob:

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and
not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications.
Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the employment of the individual
concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in respect of such
communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability
arising.
Chris Jones, Historic Environment Officer

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and
not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications.
Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the employment of the individual
concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in respect of such
communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability
arising.

mailto:Chris.Jones@nnpa.org.uk
mailto:DC.Consultation@nnpa.org.uk
http://nnpa.planning-register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=19NP0117
http://nnpa.planning-register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=19NP0117



